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11.3 

REPORT 3 - 2025 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Heritage Advisory presents its third report for 2025 and recommends: 

 

HAC-0003-2025 

That the following items were approved on consent: 

 Item 9.2 – Request to Alter a Heritage Designated Property:  1620 Orr Road (Ward 2) 

 Item 9.4 – Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee Report 1 – 2025- 

dated March 3, 2025. 

(HAC-0003-2025) 

 

HAC-0004-2025 

That the request to alter the property at 1300 Lakeshore Road East (Ward 1), as per the 

Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community Services, dated February 13, 2025, be 

approved. 

(HAC-0004-2025) 

(Ward 1) 

 

HAC-0005-2025 

That the request to alter the property at 1620 Orr Road (Ward 2), as per the Corporate Report 

from the Commissioner of Community Services, dated February 7, 2025, be approved. 

(HAC-0005-2025) 

(Ward 2) 

 

HAC-0006-2025 

That the memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager, Indigenous Relations, Museums and 

Heritage, entitled “Request to Demolish the Heritage Designated Property at 7060 Old Mill Lane 

(Ward 11),” dated January 28, 2025, be approved. 

(HAC-0006-2025)  

(MVHCD-0001-2025) 

(Ward 11) 

 

HAC-0007-2025 

That the memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager, Indigenous Relations, Museums and 

Heritage, entitled “Proposed New Dwelling at Heritage Designated Property at 7060 Old Mill 

Lane (Ward 11),” dated February 12, 2025, be approved on the condition that the house is 
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moved closer to the street, the windows within the dormers are changed to six over six to align 

with the heritage characteristics of the area and the front porch is increased by .5 metres. 

(HAC-0007-2025) 

(MVHCD-0002-2025) 

(Ward 11) 

 

HAC-0008-2025 

That the request to alter 42 John Street South (Ward 1), as per the memorandum from John 

Dunlop, Manager of Indigenous Relations, Heritage & Museums, dated February 5, 2025, be 

approved on the condition that the final materials would require staff approval. 

(HAC-0008-2025) 

(PCHCD-0001-2025) 

(Ward 1) 

 

 

 

 


